
 

 

 

 

 
 

6
th

 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

Key Stage 1 and 2 Sign Language Club 

We would like to offer the children in Key Stage 1 and 2 the opportunity to learn Sign Language. The club 

will take place during Monday lunchtimes, starting on Monday 27th February 2017 and will continue 

throughout the half term. There will be no charge for this activity. 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 10
th

 February if your child would like to 

take part in this activity. Places are limited, therefore, in the event this activity is oversubscribed names will 

be drawn out of a hat and you will receive confirmation of their place by text by Friday 17
th

 February.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs McBride 

Extra-curricular Co-ordinator 

 

F.A.O. Mrs McBride                          Key Stage 1 and 2 Sign Language 

CHILD’S NAME ……………………………………………… CLASS ……………. 

 

I hereby give permission for my child to take part in this activity. 

   

 

SIGNED ……………………………………………………….   Parent/Guardian 

 


